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Principal's Report 
 
Thank you to all who helped improve and approved the 20-21 
Annual Report to the People.  They have been printed and will be 
going home with report cards Thursday.  It is also on our website. 
 
Enrollment has grown by 8 children and all eLearning children 
(42) have returned for the fourth nine weeks except 4.  Therefore, 
we currently have 152 students participating in the Virtual School 
Program and 461 in the Phase In Program (4 of them still learning 
from home).   
 
We continue to await the results of capital budget planning.  I sent 
the email correspondence about the parking lot and the awnings 
to you in March correspondence. 
 
The State will conduct SC READY and SC PASS testing this 
year.  We will test May 18, 19, 25, 27.  Scores will not count in the 
rating of schools and parents will have an option to opt out of 
testing.  All state testing must be done in person.  That's 80 virtual 
students that will need to come in to test that have not been on 
campus this year! 
 
Calendar Items:  Picture Day April 21/22; MOD Pizza Day April 22 
- tell them you support Meadowfield and PTO gets % of the sale; 
May 3-7 is Teacher Appreciation Week.  Looking at options for 
field day and promotion ceremonies. 
 



The only other line item from my perspective is nominations for 
next year.  The following elected members have served two years 
of service:  Myers, Jeffcoat, MMoore, Enzor.  I thank you for your 
service and welcome you to fill out a nomination form for more 
years of service if you are still interested in serving.   Community 
members:  I thank you for your service and I request you 
communicate with me about your willingness to continue serving.   
The following members will begin their second year of service in 
August:  Tester, Adams, Grice, AMoore, Reese.   
 
I have attached the nomination form and look forward to hearing 
from you about your future with the SIC if any details above have 
changed! 


